
 

 
 

 
27 April 2017 

JEFF`S JOTTINGS 
 
 

MEETING DATES  
 
 
27 April 2017 (Meeting 2829) 
Program: Pride of Workmanship Awards 
PARTNERS NIGHT 
Invocation & Toast: Jenni North 
Introduction & Thanks: Ivan Ryrie 
 
Saturday 6 May 2017 (Meeting 2830) 
Program: Club Visioning 
Batemans Bay Community Centre 
(Partners welcome to come and give input - 
refer email) 
10am – 2pm  
 
11 May 2017 (Meeting 2831) 
Program: Quiz Night (Partners and Friends 
welcome) 
Invocation & Toast: Joe Scorer 
International Toast: Neil Simpson 
 
18 May 2017 (Meeting 2832) 
Program: Club Assembly 
Invocation & Toast: Ron Sydenham 
Introduction & Thanks: Maureen Manning 
 
 
 

BBPS BREAKFAST CLUB 
Easter School Holidays – Breakfast Club 
recommences 01/05/17 
Tuesday 02/05/17 – George, Heidi, Margaret 
Quigley 
Wednesday 03/05/17 – Chris, Pam  
Thursday 04/05/17 – Maureen Law & Friends 
Friday 05/05/17 – Jeff, Pam 
Tuesday 09/05/17 – Alan, Heidi, George 
Wednesday 10/05/17 – Maureen Law & Friends 
Friday 12/05/17 – David A 
 

Four Way Test of the things we think, say or do: 
Is it the TRUTH?  
Is it FAIR to all concerned?  
Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 
Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned? 

Website:  www.rotarybbay.org.au 

 

On Thursday our Guest Speaker was PDG Michael 
Perkins, President of RAWCS Australia. Michael told 
us that Rotary Australia World Community Service is 
an Australian Multi – District Program and a company 
limited by guarantee – RAWCS Ltd.  RAWCS must 
comply with ASIC and ATO legislation and reports to 
the Australian Charities and Not for Profit 
Commission to maintain its Tax Exempt Status. 
Rotary Australia Benevolent Society – A RABS 
project must have benevolent relief as its main 
purpose, and that relief must be provided to people in 
need. Benevolent relief includes working for the relief 
of poverty or distress (such as sickness, disability, 
destitution, suffering, misfortune or helplessness). 
Dick Smith’s $1million contribution to RAWCS is 
administered through the criteria of RABS. We 
donated $1,000 to RABS Appeal for Cyclone Debbie 
Relief. 



 
 

ROSTERS 
 

DOOR TEAMS 
April: Ivan Ryrie (D) Neil Simpson, Ron 
Sydenham, M Manning. 
May: Alan Russell (D) John Haslem, Valerie 
Brandenburg, David Harding 
June: David Ashford(D) Joe Scorer, Sue 
Leslight, Chris Watson 

 
ROTARY VAN ROSTER 

CORRIGANS BEACH MARKETS  
(7.30am-1pm) 

*Means buy the ice and 2L lite milk 
Note:  Swaps or exchanges should only be made 
with members who are on the roster 
 
21 May  **H. Scott, C. Watson, G. Browning          
Tow in B. Gruber, Tow out N. Simpson 
18 June  **P Kable, V. Brandenburg, M Law           
Tow  D. Ashford    
 

MARKET MANAGEMENT ROSTER 
 
SUNDAY 21 MAY 
Market Manager:  Neil Simpson 
Site Markers (Sat 3pm): Neil Simpson, Garry Gray 
Market Assistant (6.30 – 10.30am): Nicole McDonald, 
Peter Wood 
Market Signs: D Ashford 
 
SUNDAY 18 JUNE 
Market Manager:  Neil Simpson 
Site Markers (Sat 3pm): Peter Kable, Garry Gray 
Market Assistant (6.30 – 10.30am): Nicole McDonald, 
Peter Wood 
Market Signs: Garry & Vere Gray 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*****DINNER APOLOGIES***** 
Apologies and guests to be emailed or phoned to THE 

THORPES by 12 noon each Wednesday 
0418871685 jeffandpam76@gmail.com 

REPORTS AND NOTICES 
FOR THE DIARY 
Saturday 29 April & Sunday 30 April 2017 
District Assembly in Canberra ( Refer Rotary District 
9710 web site for details or see Maureen Manning)   
Friday 12 May & Saturday 13 May 2017 
RYPEN – Old Mogo Town 
Thursday 22 June 2017 
Club Changeover – Stingrays Restaurant Cost $40 pp 
Partners Night 
Sunday 25 June 2017 
District 9710 Changeover – Hellenic Club, Woden 
12.00pm 
 
 
 
 
 

We meet at Baywaters Resort, 
Cnr Princes & Kings Hwy, Batemans 

Bay on Thursday evening 6 for 
6.30pm 

 

Bunnings Sunday 30th April 2017 
 
8.30-11.00   Bruce Clarke, George Browning, 
Peter Kable 
11 .00 – 1.30   Chris Watson, Ivan Ryrie, 
Brian Jones                
 1.30 – 4.00  Robbie Law, Ivan Ryrie, Bruce 
Clarke 

 

In David Ashford’s 
absence (hope 

you are enjoying 
your holiday Dave 
& Mi!) President 

Jeff presented one 
of the four 

defibrillators to 
the Manager of the 

Batemans Bay 
Bunnings Store, 
Nick Hare. This 
store will be the 

first one in 
Australia to have a 

defibrillator on 
hand and 

Bunnings are now 
looking into 

placing them in all 
their stores in 

Australia! Quite a 
coup for us! 

 Just returned from Canberra after picking up Baptiste 
from his safari. The YE students were sad to leave each 
other as they have had a trip they will remember for the 
rest of their lives and enjoyed each other’s company!  
How come Batemans Bay Exchange students never like 
to get their hair cut!! Photo taken on Great Keppel.  

Baptiste at 
Uluru  


